
 

Note of Appreciation from Prof Dato Dr G P Doraisamy, Hon Secretary, WHD Malaysia 

Thanks to YBhg Datin Poonam Kukreja (Vice President of The Pure Life Society) &amp; MrsParvathy 

Raman @ Mrs Ananthan, Chairperson of the Home &amp; Welfare Sub-committee of The Pure Life 

Society, who had taken great initiatives &amp; efforts to travel &amp; participate at our WHD Trilateral 

Global Summit 2022 (13th - 15th Sept 2022) at London, United Kingdom.We would really have loved to 

have YBhg Datin Paduka (Dr) Mother Mangalam (Life-President of The Pure Life Society) at our WHD 

London Summit, but due to her health &amp; other accessibility issues, it was very kind &amp; noble of 

Datin Poonam Kukreja, to graciously take on her responsibility to participate in our WHD TGS 2022. 

At this moment, WHD Malaysia Chapter would like to take this great moment to thankMother 

Mangalam, Datin Poonam &amp; all at The Pure Life Society Committee, Staff, Children &amp; 

Supporters, for being the recipient of the GLOBAL HUMANITARIAN AWARD. 

WHD Malaysia Hon Sec 

 

Prof Dato Dr GP Doraisamy 


